
NOTICE OF ANNEXATION 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 

A public hearing was held by the Board of Directors of the Hayden Lake Irrigation 

District, at the District office, located at 2160 W. Dakota Ave., Hayden, ID, on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2024, at 5:00 pm. The purpose of the public hearing was to consider the 

annexation of the 127.64-acre parcel of land, located on Hayden Avenue, referred to as 

Hayden Sky Subdivision, legally described as SW EX N2-N2-NW EX TX#24515 

1651N04W, Parcel #H0000-016-5200. Having received no public comment, the 127.64 

acres shall be annexed into Hayden Lake Irrigation District.  

 

Legal 

PUBLISH 12/7/24, 12/14/24 & 12/21/24 

 


